
In order to do so, it wiii have to continue purchasing equipinent
and supplies both froin domestic and foreign manufacturers.

Imports have traditionaJ.ly played an important roie in this
market and represent important sales opportunities. In 1986, they
represented approximately 75% of total apparent consumption. At
present, they are estimated ta caver 90% of the eguipinent market.
This lias been the resuit of a trend towards an increasing
preference for electronjo or higi technology equipment. This
again, will represent increased sales for foreign companies based
ini Mexico or wishing to enter or expand their participation in
the )(exican market.

2. * UONONIC ENVIKONNUNT

With the obj~ective of reducing the inflation rate, the l4exican
authorities impl.mented a stabilization program ini 1988, called
the. Economic Solidarity Pact, which features traditional
austerity measures, entailinq tiglit fiscal and monetary policies
and unorthodox measures, sucli as price, wage and *xchange rate
controis. This program lias been the cornerstonq of Mexico's
economic poîicy aver the past four years, and lias been extended
throughout 1993 under the naine of Pact for Sta»iiity,
Competitiveness and Employment. It has resulted i.n a drastic
reduotion of the. inflation rate, fron an annual rate of 159% in
1987 ta 19.7% in 1989. Inflation re<bounded to 29.9% in 1990 but
vas brought down to 18.8% in 1991 and 11.9% in 1992. At the saine
tim, intereut 'rates have inioreased again ta the# present 20>%, and
the. peso-dollar devailuation rate lias recently been increased ta
Mex$.40 pesos a day or 4.6% per annum.

Alonig with the. objective of consoiidating the. progress made in
pice stabiiization' vith a 7% inflation goal thtouqb tight

monetary adfiscal policies, Mexico' s aroeconomio pol loy in
1993 aima ta promote empioyment, reaffirn gradual and sustained
economia recuperation witli an estimated GDP growth of 2.5%-3%,
bauically by establishing the. nossary condit ions ta encourage
national and foreign investinent and by promoting increased
efficiency and coptitivness. and ta Dromote social develonment
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